From: Patrick Crooks

To: Annette Ziegler

Date: 2/4/2014 12,52 PM

Subject: Re; 12-07

cC: Jackie Crabb; Julie Rich; Supreme Court Assistants; Supreme Court Jus...

Annette,

Thanks for your email.

I intend to offer my motion as an amendment to the motion presently pending before us in regard to the
Finance Committee.] want to do so in the hope that we would take action that would be unanimous.Frankly,I do
not believe that the present motion before the Court will receive unanimous support.

Commissioner Julie Anne Rich has suggested a reasonable compromise which I hope everyone can support.
>>> Annette Ziegler <annette ziegler@wicourts.gov> 2/4/2014 9:39 AM >>>
Pat, I too look for us to reach consensus. If in fact the memo tracks pdr's petition, there is no need for a new
motion as one has been made and seconded. In all fairness we should hear awb out and and then proceed to a
vote on pdr's pending motion. If that motion fails then we can address the issue through a new mation if
necessary. .

Thank you for your email. You must have been up late thinking of how best to move pdr's petition to
conclusion.

Sent from AKZ's I phone

> On Feb 3, 2014, at 11:45 PM, "Patrick Crooks" <Patrick.Crooks@wicourts.gov> wrote:

>

> This evening I again reviewed Commissioner Julie Anne Rich's memo of January 28,2014, along with her
attachment suggesting language for a Supreme Court Rule on creation,membership,staffing,duties and
coordination with others for a Supreme Court Finance Committee.She indicated that she had used Justice
Roggensack's proposed rule language as a template for her draft rule.

> Justice Roggensack deserves great credit for all of the work she has done on the proposal for a Finance
Committee.

> Inthe hope that we might reach a unanimous agreement on such a Supreme Court Rule,when we meet on
Wednesday I intend to offer a motion that we adopt Commissioner Rich's draft Rule.

> Now that the draft IOP has heen withdrawn and all seem to agree that the mission of the Finance
Committee is to provide

> information to the Supreme Court on the Biennial,Operational and Grant Budgets,it seems to me that true
unanimous adoption of a Supreme Court Rule establishing the Finance Committee is within our reach.

> Isincerely hope that you will join me in voting for my motion.



